
 
 

                                                       Date: May 28th, 2025 
 

 
Re: END OF MILK PROGRAM 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

Please be advised that the Milk Program will end this week.  

Therefore, Friday, May 30th will be the last day the students will be provided milk in the morning. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
 

                                     
 


